
ParentMail dated 23 February 2024 - Trip to Emirates Stadium - Change to Itinerary 
 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I have been informed by Islington Council that due to major road closures causing traffic disruption, we 
have to arrive at the Emirates Stadium to park the coach during a specified time slot. This has altered 
the time of arrival at the stadium and therefore, has had an impact on our departure time. 
 
In order to arrive within our time slot, please see the updated itinerary for the day: 
 
*07:30 - Arrive at The Buckingham School 
*07:45 - Departure from The Buckingham School 
*10:00 - Arrival at The Emirates Stadium 
*10:00 - 11:30 - Shop in the Arsenal Store, photos outside the stadium and an opportunity to eat 
before entering the stadium 
12:30 - Kick Off 
14:30 approx - Game finishes 
15:00 - Board bus for departure from Emirates Stadium 
17:00 approx - Arrival back to The Buckingham School 
*Revised times 
 
Emirates is a cashless stadium. All bars, restaurants, kiosks, programme sellers and retail outlets 
inside and outside the stadium accept card payment only. Please ensure that students bring along a 
form of contactless payment either by card or phone to purchase food/drink/merchandise at the game. 
Students are welcome to bring their own food and drink on the bus, but are reminded that they must 
take all rubbish and dispose of it appropriately.  
 
Finally, all students due to go on the trip are to meet with myself in the Sports Hall on Friday 1st March, 
to go through the itinerary above and answer any questions they may have. Please can I ask you to 
remind your child of this meeting as it is important they attend. 
 
If there is anything else in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr J Ribbans 
Curriculum Leader, PE 
 


